Dear Parents and Guardians

To support our learning in class, we will be taking the children to visit Old Sarum The details for this visit are:

Date: Monday 6th February 2023

Depart at: 9.00am

Return at: 3.00pm

Transport: Coach

Dress Code: School jumper, home clothing and sensible outdoor shoes/walking boots. Parents are kindly asked to ensure pupils are dressed according to the weather at the time as pupils will be outside for the majority of the day.

Lunch Arrangements: A school packed lunch from Edwards and Ward is available if required. When you go into your Parentpay account to give permission for this trip please state whether your child would like a ham or a cheese roll in the Notes section if ordering a school packed lunch. Otherwise, If you would prefer to supply a lunch from home (no glass bottles please) please put 'Home lunch' instead. Alternatively you can order a packed lunch using the following link: https://forms.office.com/e/A24n7XeLkK

Spending Money: None.

Donation per Child: £10.14 to cover the cost of transport.

The deadline for responses and lunch orders is **Friday 17th January 2023**. Please be aware that it may not be possible to fulfil any lunch requests that are received by the office after this date.

Although parents are not obliged to make a contribution, the school is not able to fund the trip without the help of voluntary donations. Therefore the school reserves the right to cancel the trip should it be necessary in which case any contributions received will be refunded to parents.

Thank you.